
 

 

Dear «sig1» 
 
MANSFIELD ROAD, FARNSFIELD - PROPOSED 50MPH SPEED LIMIT (TRO 3289) 
PUBLIC ADVERT 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council, is proposing to 
introduce a 50mph speed limit on Mansfield Road in Farnsfield. The proposed 50mph speed limit 
would start from the Old Rufford Road (A614) roundabout, which currently has a speed limit of 
50mph, and extend to the site of the existing Farnsfield village sign. The start of the existing 30mph 
speed limit would also be moved to the site of the village sign, a point where the signs will be clearly 
visible and at the start of the bends at the entrance to the village. The new sign position will 
encourage more drivers to slow down as the character of the road changes after this point. 
 
The signing works for the proposed speed limit would mean removing the existing 50mph/National 
Speed Limit signs from near the A614 roundabout, re-siting of the existing 30mph signs and 
replacing the existing National Speed Limit signs with 50mph signs. There will be smaller 50mph 
repeater sign placed at intervals along Mansfield Road. 
 
Before proceeding further, I wish to consider the views of residents, businesses and organisations 
who may be interested in this matter. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the 
proposals and if they cannot be resolved, they will be reported through the County Council’s 
procedures at the appropriate time. 
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by 
Friday 21st December 2018.  
 
Yours «sig11» 

   
 
Jeff Burton 
Senior Improvements Officer 
Tel: 0115 9772505 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
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Your ref:  
My ref: H/JAB/TRO3289/1 

Date: 16th November 2018 
  

Postal address: 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Major Projects and Improvements 
County Hall 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham.  
NG2 7QP 


